
Go  bald  for  kids’  cancer
foundation
The 6th annual St. Baldrick’s Celebration in South Lake Tahoe
is March 3.

Local children affected by childhood cancer will be honored at
this year.

The Northern Nevada Children’s Cancer Foundation has raised
more than $2.1 million at local head shaving celebrations and
shaved  3,282  heads.  The  group  is  the  region’s  only  local
nonprofit solely dedicated to serving local children and their
families affected by childhood cancer.

Those who are going to shave their heads must preregister
online. Choose the South Lake Tahoe Celebration, create a team
(or sign up as an individual), then start collecting pledges.
Participants are asked to raise a $50 minimum to shave at this
event.

The  event  will  be  from  5:30-8:30pm  at  Heavenly  Mountain
Resort’s California Lodge.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/02/go-bald-kids-cancer-foundation/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/02/go-bald-kids-cancer-foundation/
https://www.stbaldricks.org/events/Heavenly

